Speen Supporters Club

Our Italian evening held on the 24® of Feb- |
ruary was a great success. As always we were
well supported by local people and raised a
total of £1,450.90 for our charities The
village hall was beautifully decorated in an
[talian theme by Jeanette Rosling, which
gave it an authentic feel to put everyone into  §
the spirit of the evening. We enjoyed listen-
ing to Wynne Davies singing and had fun
with the quiz. Thanks again to all who came
to the evening and also to those people who
sent donations . Our next event will be the
Ladies Spring Lunch on Friday 27% April at
Great Hampden Village Hall at 12 noon.
Tickets available from Christine Oliver.
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